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My wife and I are retired Oregonians.  WE grew up not only in this state but also 

same town our whole lives.  We have been watching and paying attention to the 

goings on on HB 2025.  As a retired couple we cannot afford to pay for what HB 2025 

is going to do to us!!!!!  You are once again going to cripple Oregonians with more 

taxes!!!  We now have begun talking about moving out of the state.  The thing that 

should happen first is some accountability for money that came up missing at ODOT.  

No more taxes!!!!!!   

 


